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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Mitch Hajiaghai [mh.sierra@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 10:01 AM
To: Paulkgarg@hotmail.com; abhg25@gmail.com
Cc: Cindy Davis; cheadlee@waterboards.ca.gov; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; 

loofwcd@aol.com
Attachments: Second Notice of Action.pdf

Second Notice of Action, Fuel Leak Case No. RO00000257 (Global ID#T0600102154) State UST Fund Claim #16970, ABE 
Petroleum, 17715 Mission Boulevard, Hayward, California   

   
Please note my new email address: 
 
Mitch Hajiaghai 
mitch@sierraenvironmentalinc.com 
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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Abe [abegupta@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 11:33 AM
To: Mitch Hajiaghai
Cc: Cindy Davis; cheadlee@waterboards.ca.gov; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; 

loofwcd@aol.com; Mitch Hajiaghai; Som D Gupta
Subject: Re:

Mr. Hajiaghai,  
 
Please stop making baseless threats. As already stated: 
 
My father and I are busy with other matters right now. We will process this 
check in reasonable time. I will notify when it is ready. 

 
Further, please stop sending or directing correspondence to Mr. Paul Garg. We have 
processed all paperwork with you and the State so such correspondence comes to us. 
Your multiple threats to everyone are pointless and very unproductive. I venture to say 
that if you redirected your threatening efforts to closing down the site, the site would 
have been closed by now and all of us as taxpayers would be saving a lot of money. 
Since you have chosen to email four government employees, it begs the question: What 
have you done to close the site?  
 
I do not understand the last line of your letter, but to the extent you have threatened to 
bring a legal action: rest assured my office is more than prepared to assert all claims 
against your company including for defamation of title, trespass and other torts. Any 
further lack of response to your emails or letters is not intended to convey 
any agreement with their content.  
 
Regards,  
 

abe gupta | abegupta@gmail.com | t (925) 519-7956 | f (925) 269-2380 | abegupta.com 

 
 

On Wed, Jun 20, 2012 at 11:24 AM, Som D. Gupta <abhg25@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
Regards, 
Som D. Gupta 
(925) 519-9305 (cell) 
abhg25@gmail.com 
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Mitch Hajiaghai <mh.sierra@sbcglobal.net> 
Date: Wed, Jun 20, 2012 at 10:01 AM 
Subject:  
To: Paulkgarg@hotmail.com, abhg25@gmail.com 
Cc: Cindy Davis <cdavis@waterboards.ca.gov>, cheadlee@waterboards.ca.gov, "Env. Health Detterman Mark" 
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<mark.detterman@acgov.org>, loofwcd@aol.com 
 
 
Second Notice of Action, Fuel Leak Case No. RO00000257 (Global ID#T0600102154) State UST Fund Claim 
#16970, ABE Petroleum, 17715 Mission Boulevard, Hayward, California 
 
 
 
Please note my new email address: 
 
Mitch Hajiaghai 
mitch@sierraenvironmentalinc.com 
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